24 BELGRAVE SQUARE
LONDON SWIX 8QA

SPANISH AMBASSADOR
25th January, 1989

Dr. Alan Yates
Department of Hispanic Studies

The University
Sheffield S10 2TN

Dear Dr. Yates,

Thank you very much indeed for your kind
letter of 23rd February welcoming me to the Anglo-
Catalan Society. It is a great honour and pleasure
to me to become an Honorary Member of the Society.

I would also like to thank you most warmly
for the five publiceations which I received today;
I will read them with the utmost interest and, no
doubt, enjoyment.

With my best wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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José J. Puig @e la Bellacasa




